Topic
Attendance for KHSAA

Meeting_Session
Attended

Takeaways to help
Board and Staff

General Commentary

Commissioner Julian Tackett

Attendance on Behalf of KHSAA

NFHS Football Rules Committee

The Commissioner and Associate Commissioner Cope attended
the NFHS Rules Committee meeting in Indianapolis in January.
More than two dozen proposed rules changes were reviewed
and analyzed with only a few actually resulting in playing rules
changes.

Each state that uses NFHS rules is permitted one member on
the committee and that large group process is very good for
filtering out proposals that likely would change rules that would
not work well at this level.

The Commissioner is a part of the final rules editing and revision
process and Mr. Cope is acclimating well to the work of this
committee.

Annually meets in January



